
Nov. 10,2010 

Jeff Der0 uen 
Executive Director 
Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Boulevard 
Frankfort, Ky 40602-0615 

Subject: Letter of Request t o  intervene 
PUBLIC SERVICE 

COMMISSION 
Dear Sir: 

We are homeowners served by Hillridge Facilities Inc. and believe the proposed 
increase in sewer rates is unreasonable. (See attached proposed increase by 
Hillridge Facilities Inc.) We are, therefore, sending this “letter of request to  
intervene” by motion for the proposed rate increase. 

Since re I y, 

Larry & Rita Harmon 
9021 Lethborough Drive 
Louisville, KY 40299 

cc: 
Josh Nacey 
Kentucky Division of Water 
200 Fair Oaks Lane 
4th Floor 
Frankfort, KY 40601 

Councilman Stuart Benson 
601 West Jefferson Street 
Louisville, KY 40202 


